
 

 

 

 

Did you know that you can wish your child a HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

while he or she is at school?!?!?  Greenville Middle PTA can help you 

celebrate your child’s birthday by announcing his or her name during the morning 

announcements and on the Greenville Middle website! 

 

And new this year, your child will receive a free Frosty Friday ice cream  
the week of his or her birthday! 

 
 

Please fill out the information and pay online via MemberHub (https://gma.memberhub.com/store) or 
return this to your child’s homeroom teacher, and include $10 to participate.  

Deadline for recognition is by the 25th of each prior month.  
 

Student Name (as you wish it to appear on the announcement):    

Birthday:       Grade:    

Parent Name:       Contact Phone:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS! 


